
 

May 9th, 2024 
 
End of Life Notification of IXBOD1-07 
 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
Littelfuse would like to obsolete IXBOD1-07 due to lacking raw materials and no replacement. The current backlog in our 
system will be supported.   
 
 

Form, fit, function changes:  NO 
Part number changes: NO 
Effective date: May 9th, 2024 
Replacement products: NO 
Last time buy: NO 

 
This notification is for your information and acknowledgement.  If you have any other questions or concerns, please 
contact your local sales team or Sophia Lv, Bipolar Discrete Product Manager.   
 
We value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible. Thank you!  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sophia Lv 
Product Manager of Power Bipolar Discrete (Thyristor+Diode) 
Semiconductor Business Unit, Wuxi, China 
+86 510 85277701 - 7967 
slv@littelfuse.com 
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